
 

District Accountability Committee 

Minutes from March 24, 2015 

 

 Landon Mascarenaz welcomed the DAC members. 

 

 The committee discussed the Denver Plan 2020 goals and how the DAC can align their work 

to help meet these goals. 

 

 Landon reviewed the board guidance for the DAC with the members. 

 

 The members previewed the bylaws changes to be voted on at the April 28 meeting. Mr. Ed 

Krug took the lead on making changes to the DAC bylaws. 

 

 The committee nominated officers, which will also be voted on at the April 28 meeting. 

 

 The subcommittees, Budget, UIP, and Charter Review, reported on the activities and 

progress of the sub committees. 

 

 The subcommittees met for the remainder of the meeting to work on their charge. 

 

 

The next meeting of the DAC is April 28, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. 


